


A long long time ago there was a lot of 
open land with big big rocks. An old 
boney lady named Silia was getting ready 
to get married. It was a beautiful sunny 
day. The man was old and ugly with a wart 
on his face. He was big and tall and his 
name was Jerry. Jerry and Silia lived in 
a city called Sarpeile island. The island  
was small and didn't have very many 
people. They decided to get married in a 
place called Niagara. They were getting 
ready to get married. She put on a 
beautiful dress and the groom put on a 
black leather suit with a yellow rose in 
the pocket. He just did not know if he 
wanted to get the married to Silia. 
Everybody was there that lived in the 
city, but the thing is that all Jerry's 
friends like to trick people. Jerry also 
liked to trick people but Silia did not 
know. 





They were getting married. She was standing in 

front of Jerry smiling and ready to say yes. 

Jerry looked nervous and ready to say no. When 

he said no, Silia started to ball her eyes out 

and ran back to Sarpile Island. Meanwhile Jerry 

and his pals were laughing their butts off. Then 

she cried so much that she created a small 

little pond which after a few weeks created a 

pond twice the size of the first one. After a 

year, the pond started to flow into the lakes and 

there was a big storm. All the waves were huge 

and wore the rocks down until everything 

stopped. Silia's phone was ringing. It was Jerry. 

He wanted to get married again.





The only problem was that it was April 

Fools Day. When she said yes, Jerry said 

April fools!  

She started to cry. Everything started 

again. The waves and the rocks wore 

down. The water started to flow over the 

rocks and then a waterfall came. It was 

called Niagara Falls .  

 

The End! 






